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16th May, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Weather permitting, the school’s Sports Day will be held on Wednesday, 24th May on the school 

field at 1.15 p.m.  Pre-School children are invited to participate in the event. 

 

If you would like your child to take part, then please bring them along to Pre-School at 1.00 p.m.  

Pre-School will be closed on this afternoon.   When our events have finished, please collect your 

child from the enclosed playground next to Class 1 and enjoy the rest of the Sports Afternoon 

together.   Whilst the Pre-School children are running, please could parents refrain from 

standing at the end of the track for safety reasons. 

 

Should the sun be shining, please ensure your child has sun cream applied and a named sun hat.  

If Sports Day does not take place due to wet weather, Pre-School will operate as usual on that 

afternoon.  The morning session will take place as normal. 

 

If you have any worries or concerns, please do not hesitate to come and see me or any member 

of the Pre-School staff. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Claire Covill 

Pre-School Leader 

 


